



GT/cpt/phs 25 January 2018

Dear Parent

Scholars and Leavers Concert 24 April 2018

I am writing to remind you of our prestigious annual Scholars and Leavers Concert to be held on Tuesday 24 April (the second week after the summer term begins) at 7.00 pm at The Square Tower, Broad Street, Old Portsmouth. As one of the school's finest musicians, your participation will make this event a success, and I am sending this information now to give you plenty of time to prepare your contribution to the programme.

In addition to solos, I would be happy to include small ensemble numbers, including duets, if you have something in mind, and Cantabile will be performing for one final time together. We will rehearse at The Square Tower on the afternoon of the concert and then you will come back to school for 3.40pm. You and your parents will be invited to a buffet supper in school at 5.45pm and they will be sent a separate invitation for this. You will be able to stay in school between 3.40pm and 5.45pm.

Please return the reply slip below by Friday 2 February. The information is vital to the planning of the concert.

Yours sincerely

Scholars and Leavers Concert 24 April 2018	
I,	Tutor group,
Will be delighted/unfortunately am un	nable* to perform at the Scholars and Leavers Concert.
I do/do not* require an accompanist. (If so March).	o, please provide a copy of the accompaniment by Monday 19
*Delete as appropriate	
The title of my piece is	by
Signed	